
 

 

RESPIRATORY CARE ADVISORY MEETING 
Thursday, April 18, 2002 @ 12:00 P.M. 

 
MINUTES 

 
MEMBERS PRESENT:  Susan Young, Chairperson, Dr. Baker, Rick Barron, 
Becky Goad, Sam Gutierrez, Tim May, Alan Sissel, Karen St. Germaine, David 
Sledge, Rosa Twait, Missy King - Freshman Student Representative, Chase 
Hawley - Sophomore Student Representative. 
 
EX-OFFICIO'S PRESENT: Bill Young - Program Director, Neil Allen - Clinical 
Coordinator, Valerie Hansen - Instructor, Bill Crawford - Allied Health Division 
Chair, Marianne Jones - West Campus Counselor, Jeff Doiron - Director, 
Continuing Health Care Education. 
 
SPECIAL GUESTS - CoARC Team:  Clarissa Craig, Johnson County 
Community College in Overland Park, Kansas & Kathy Boggs-Rye, University of 
Arkansas Medical Center. 
 
 
1. Welcome - Mrs. Young welcomed everyone to the meeting. 
 
2. Minutes  - The minutes of the May 10, 2001, meeting were approved 
 with no corrections. 
 
3. Introductions - The committee introduced themselves and the sites they 
 represented. 
 
4. Meeting - The Ex-Officio's left the room following the luncheon while the 
 CoARC Team interviewed the committee. 
 
5. Adjournment - Meeting was adjourned at 1:30 P.M. 
 
 
Minutes were written and submitted by Kim Lacey, Administrative Assistant, on 
April 18, 2002. 
 


